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I just wanted to say that | support HB112. There are too many people that has control of the film industry that
keeps others like myself who are one of the very few real filmmakers in Alaska from working on a feature
film. If you don't belong to the click then you don't get the job because of that | mostly film in New Zealand.

Here is my film website the quality of my films are much higher then any local filmmaker in this
state. www.blackwidowfilms.com

| feel that any funding can be used in other areas around the State of Alaska for example children then helping
those that have the click buy new homes, cars, take nice vacation. Only their friends get the job.

Thanks,

Fred Potts



